


TORCH LAKE TOWNSHIP
ANTRIM COUNTY, MICHIGAN


APPROVED DRAFT MINUTES SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
JANUARY 9, 2014
COMMUNITY SERVICE BUILDING
TORCH LAKE TOWNSHIP

Present:  Martel, Schultz, Amos and Windiate
Absent:  Goossen
Audience:  5

1.  Meeting convened at 6:30 PM followed by the pledge to the flag.  There was no Citizen Commentary.
2. Discussion of A-Ga-Ming PUD Application:  The Board reviewed the handout from Martel, dated January 9, 2014 of his recommendations of changes needed to the AGM PUD application.  Upon recommendation from Larry Lavely, a sentence was added on page 5 to item E.  “If a noise complaint is made during a reception, the party receiving the complaint, AGM or the township, will immediately contact the other party, AGM or the township, and attempt to stop the problem”.  The next step in the process will be to forward this document to attorney Millar for review.  Once approved, the original application will be re-written to remove or add items.  Guggemos volunteered to generate and re-submit the application to the Board for final approval.  The application will include the site plan map.  The Motion by Amos to forward the recommendations to Millar for his review was seconded and passed 4-0.
3. Ordinance Enforcement Officer:  Because of the resignation of the current OEO, the Motion by Windiate to nominate Josh Vey to fill the vacancy was seconded and approved 4-0.
4. Cross-Trained Position:  After review of the memo received from EMS Director and Fire Chief, the Motion by Windiate to approve the recommendation of Fire Chief and EMS Director to hire Abbey Matuszak for the Firefighter/EMT Cross Trained position was seconded and passed 4-0.
5. Township 2014 Calendar:  The Motion by Martel to revise the date of the Annual Meeting to Saturday March 22, 2014 at 9:00 am, and therefore approve the 2014 calendar as prepared, was seconded and passed 4-0.
6. Sunshine Law Resolution:  A draft resolution was presented for review.  Millar and Martel approved the draft, but attorney Karen Ferguson had additions for recommendations.  Martel will consider her suggestions and have the resolution ready for action at the January 21st meeting.
7. Board Commentary:  Amos asked about having a calendar on our website showing meeting dates, etc.  Perhaps our webpage coordinator can work out something.
8. Citizen Commentary:  Maryanne Jorgensen had a comment about the site plan map, thinking it should be the larger size and professionally created. 
9. With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:53 PM.

These Minutes are respectfully submitted and are subject to approval at the next regularly scheduled meeting.


Kathy S. Windiate
Township Clerk  



